
Hello Fantastic Fifth Graders,
Welcome to the Fifth Grade! My name is Ms. Hahn.

I am delighted to be your fifth grade teacher this upcoming
year. I have been in Three Villal arth’ssystems, changes in matter and thng ontinueto work with numbers as we

analyze and solve word probl�
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The photograph can be of you swimming, playing at the
beach, eating ice cream, or from a family vacation. Also, bring
in a book that you would like to begin reading during
independent reading time.

I am looking forward to meeting you all in September and
getting to know you and your family. Enjoy the rest of your
summer.😀

Warmly,
Ms. Hahn


